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Evaluation Of The Superintendent

The New Milford Board of Education is responsible for evaluating the Superintendent of
Schools.

The Board of Education will evaluate the Superintendent of Schools at least once a year.

The guidelines and procedures used in the evaluation of the Superintendent are included
in this Policy Manual as Superintendent Evaluation Process.

The evaluation of the Superintendent shall be related to the goals and objectives of the
school district for the period covered.

Legal Reference: Connecticut General Statutes

10-157 Superintendents: Relationship to local or regional board of
education; verification of certification status; written contract of
employment; evaluation of superintendent by board of education.
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